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16th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of some changes to Reception staffing, from January 4th 

2021. Ms Hart will be teaching full-time in Blue Class.  Mrs Cross will be moving over 

from Blue Class to join Red Class as their teacher with Miss Newnham covering Red 

Class every Wednesday.  There are no changes to staffing in Yellow Class.  

 

We know you will join us in wishing all the children and staff a happy and healthy 

break and look forward to welcoming you all back to school in January 2021. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Melanie Newnham  

Head of Early Years 

 

Sarah Bunce 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


